
Glasgow City Council PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Land and Environmental Services
231 George Street e-mail: campaigning@gobike.org
Glasgow                        web: www.gobike.org
G1 1RX

Ref: GCC/StG
By e-mail to: les@glasgow.gov.uk

28 March 2016 

Dear Sir/Madam,

 Glasgow City Council (Budhill) (Traffic Regulation) Order: Support

Thank you for  your e-mail of 04 March inviting comment on the proposals for changes in the
parking regime for Cramond Terrace and Budhill Avenue.

We approve this move to restrict commuter parking, since this will deter people from commuting
by car and will make our roads, and the city environment, safer and pleasanter for all other road
users and residents.
 

Yours sincerely,

Convenor, GoBike!
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